
 

 

 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.  For now, you can still  send emails to sjbailey19@gmail.com. 

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

August 6:  Nominating Committee meeting, following the worship service 

August 7:  Christian Ed Committee meeting 

August 9:  Stewardship Commission meeting 

August 10:  Mission Committee meeting 

CRUISE IN UPDATE 

The Mission Committee would like to share the latest update on what the Cruise In 
raised on July 29.  As of August 1, $2,216.75 was raised for the PCC, with more           
donations still coming in.  Thank you! 

NEXT HELP HOUSE MEAL FOR 150  

The church is hosting the Loving Kindness meal on August 21. The following donations 
and volunteers are needed: 

 8 boxes Little Debbie Oatmeal Cookies (regular size) 

 150 applesauce cups 

 6 institutional size cans of pork and beans 

 3 bags of brown sugar, 3 bottles ketchup (24 oz) 

 2 COOKS for baked beans (recipe and ingredients provided) 

 3-4 SERVERS (2:00 – 4:00). 

Please notify Debbie Blaho if you want to help (email:  dblaho@columbus.rr.com or 
call (614) 736-5126). Please have donations to the church by August 13th.  Thank you 
for your continuing support. 

BAND CONCERT 

The Silver Cornet Band will be performing on Monday, August 14, at 7:00 PM at the 
Cowling Park Gazebo.  If it should rain, the concert will be moved to the church.  Hope 
to see you there! 

SISTERS IN THE LORD 

The next gathering will be on Saturday, August 12, from 1-3:00 pm.  It will be held at 
the Crossroads Community Church, 2262 St. Rte. 56 (by Bluebird Retirement). 

If you have any questions, or need a ride, call Joyce Lloyd at 740-852-4229 

SUFFICIENT GRACE  
There will be a wonderful opportunity to support Sufficient Grace by purchasing a   
pasta dinner for $10.00.  Dine-In or Take-Out. 

 Rigatoni with Red Sauce, Salad, Breadstick, and a Dessert. 
 Dine-In will have choice of Tea, Lemonade and Bottled Water. 
 Take-Out will receive a bottle of water. 

Date: August 14, 2023, 5PM-8PM 

Location: Faith Assembly Worship Center 

2600 US 40, London OH 43140 

Pre-sale tickets only. Contact Debbie Blaho for tickets, dblaho@columbus.rr.com or 
(614) 736-5126. 

PCC THANK YOU 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the support you gave with our 
“Christmas in July”.  The items you gifted the teachers with is deeply appreciated.  
Thank you. 

~PCC Teachers 
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